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 Federal Financial Institutions Examination Council 

 

 
 
 February 22, 2002 
 
 
 
Constance Anderson, Executive Director 
Wyoming Certified Real Estate Appraiser Board 
2020 Carey Avenue, Suite 100 
Cheyenne, WY 82002-0180 
 
Dear Ms. Anderson: 
 
 Thank you for providing us a copy of the proposed changes to Chapter 1, Sections 3-8, 10, 
and 14-17 of the Rules of the Wyoming Certified Real Estate Appraiser Board. We reviewed the 
proposals and have no specific comments on them. We appreciate the opportunity to review the 
proposed changes. 

 
  Sincerely, 
 
 
 
  Ben Henson 
    Executive Director 
 


